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Completed a lot of updates to servers, software, and other equipment over the break.  We 

also a great start on the security upgrades at the Nordic ECE building.  By the time we 

have our board meeting we might have the new door readers, electronic strikes, entry 

intercom, and cameras all installed and functioning.  There will be a few other small 

changes to make everything functional and efficient but this was the bulk of the upgrade 

on the technology side.   

 

We have been working with Bates Township and a security vendor to create a unique key 

plan for all the locks at Bates.  According to the quotes we have been given this is going to 

cost far less than previously lead to believe.  We are currently waiting on the cabling and 

secured entry equipment and installation quote.  This is the same equipment and 

installation we have installed in all our buildings to this point.  The biggest variable is the 

cabling for the equipment as Bates may prove to be a very difficult building to pull wire 

through. 

 

Happy New Year! 

 

 

    


